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SECRETARY OF HEALTH

COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

DEPARTMENT O F HEALTH

era FLOOR WEST, HEALTH & WELFARE BUILPINQ
625 FORSTER STREET, HARRISBURG, PA 17120

March 3,2010

Mr, Kim Kaufman
Executive Director
Independent Regulatory Review Commission
14th Floor, 333 Market Street
Hamsburg, Pennsylvania 17101

Re: Department of Health - Final Regulations No, 10-181
School Immunization Requirements. 28 Pa. Code Chapter 23

717-787-6436
FAX717.787-O19J
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Dear Mr, Kaufinan:

The Department of Health is hereby notifying the Independent Regulatory Review
Commission, the House Health and Human Services Committee, the Senate Public Health and
Welfare Committee, and interested Commentators that it is withdrawing the above-referenced
Regulation 10-181, relating to School Immunization Requirements, for further consideration.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Everette James\
Secretary owidalth

www,healtfaTstateTpa,us
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COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
GOVERNOR'S OFFICE OF GENERAL COUNSEL

JALENE KOLB
Regulatory Coordinator

FACSIMILE TRANSMXTTAL SHEET

TELEPHONE: (717) 783-2500 FAX; (717)705-6042
E-Mail: jkolb@state.pa.us

March 3, 2010

TO: JIM SMITH for Kim Kaufman

FAX NUMBER: 717-783-2664

RE: Department of Health - Final Regulation No. 10-181
School Immunization Requirements. 28 Pa. Code Chapter 23
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Original copy will follow by Interoffice Mail
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Room 825 Health and Welfare Building
625 Fqrster St | HarrJsburg, PA 17120-0701

Ph: 717*783-2500 | Fax: 717-705-6042 | www, health .state. 03 ^
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WiW DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

The information contained in this facsimile message is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the
designated recipients named above. This message is privileged and confidence, if tne reader or mis message IS
not the Intended recipient or an agent responsible for delivering it to the Intended recipient, you are hereby notified
that you have received this document in error, and that any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this
message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication In error, please notify us immediately by
telephone and return the original message to us by Mall. Thank you


